
 

Level 7, 411 Collins Street   
Melbourne VIC 3000   

25 June 2021 
 

GENERAL MEETING CHANGE TO VIRTUAL FORMAT - SYDNEY COVID LOCKDOWN 
 

The Board of Directors of 333D Limited (ASX code: T3D or “Company”) wish to advise the format of 
the General Meeting due to be held on 30 June at 126 Phillip Street, Sydney has been changed due to 
the Sydney CBD covid lockdown announced by the NSW government today 25 June 2021.  
Consequently, the T3D General Meeting on 30 June will now be held virtually only and there will be 
no physical meeting venue in Sydney. The dial in details will be provided on Monday 28 June 2021.  
 
This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of 333D Limited. 
 
Dr Nigel Finch 
Director  
 
To find out more about 333D visit: www.333D.com.au.   
For further enquiries please contact:  
Dr Nigel Finch – Director 
+61 (0) 421 742 878 
nigel@333d.com.au 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
About 333D Limited  
333D Limited (ASX: T3D) is Australia’s leading 3d printing and technology licensing company.   Our 
leading-edge approach unites the latest in next-generation digital and manufacturing technology to 
make 3D printed licensed merchandise for sports and entertainment organisations in Australia and 
around the world.  
 


